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Monday, October 2 
 Monday Liturgy at 12:20pm 

 Senior Boys Volleyball practice at lunch 

 Senior Girls Volleyball practice after school to 4:15pm 

 Cross Country practice after school to 3:50pm 

 Family Faith Day for Sacrament of Confirmation families – 4pm at the Church 

 Students interested in being on the Lego League team – brief paragraph due today 
 

Tuesday, October 3 
 Senior Girls Volleyball practice at lunch hour 

 Senior Girls Volleyball AWAY game @ Holy Rosary School at 3:30pm 

 Grade 7 Immunizations 

 Bus Safety and Bus Evacuation presentations and drills today 
 

Wednesday, October 4 
 Senior Boys Volleyball practice after school to 4:15pm 

 Senior Boys Volleyball HOME game vs. St. Peter Canisius at 3:15pm 

 Cross Country practice after school to 3:50pm 

 Parent Council Meeting at 6:30pm in school library (All are welcome to attend) 
 

Thursday, October 5 
 Senior Boys Volleyball practice at lunch 

 Senior Boys Volleyball AWAY game vs. St. Michael in Bright’s Grove at 3:15pm 

 Cross Country practice after school to 3:50pm 
 

Friday, October 6 
 School Thanksgiving Mass at the Church today at 10:20am 

 First Friday Food Drive – Every first Friday of the month we are attempting to fill the St. Vincent de 

Paul Barrel located in our school. Especially at this time of Thanksgiving, please give generously and 

remember to send a donation of a non-perishable food item to the school with your child or feel free 

to donate yourself. The barrel is located outside the office next to the Table of the Word. THANKS. 
 

    Gift Basket Fundraiser 
Thanks to everyone who donated items and supported the Gift 

Basket Fundraiser. We raised $1960.50 for the gift basket raffle.  

These donations will go forward to support playground 

initiatives. THANKS! 

 
 


